

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Reply-To:

Fri, Oct 4, 2013 at 10:39 AM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Cebrena

Last Name - Pollard

Organization Name - parent

Comment - My main concern is for parents as myself who have adult mentally challenge individuals who are unable to have a productive and fulfilling life as does all other individuals who do not have the those limited challenges. It is very unfair to individuals such as my son, who can not work but it limits the parents to having to quit their jobs when we cannot afford to sit home to care for our handicap adult children. Free services should rendered to those individuals as oppose to penalizing the parents. We cannot afford caretakers to come into the home to watch and care for our adult children, who can not care for themselves. Every handicap adult should receive free adult day services such as ;day support centers, supportive employment, caretakers come into the home or parents are supplemented for having to quit our jobs. We love our adult handicap children but we really need more support from the state/government for safety reasons, medical reasons and personal.